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October 2,1989 !

OGW-89-181 (

I
Ms Linda L. Robinson, Chief |

FOIA/LPDR Branch
'

Division of Frerdom of Information ,

and Publications Services FREEDOM Of INFORMATION !

Office of Administration QU[sr
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 4 duo ;

Washington, D.C. 20555 TT ,

MNYSUBJECT: FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT REQUEST

Dear Ms Robinson: ,

Pursuant to the Freedom of Infomation Act (5 USC i 552) and to the Nuclear |.

Regulatory Commission's (NRC) policies and regulations (10 CFR i 9.3, et seq.), j

I request a copy of an NRC memo written by James Partlow, dated August 9,1989, ;

and carries a title, "One-system does not meet the safety analysis report." *

!

l would appreciate your prompt response within ten (10) working days of the i

ireceipt of this request, as provided by 10 CFR i 9.8 and the NRC s policies,
..If you have any questions regarding this request, please feel free to contact 1

me at 301/ 249 9672.
i

Thank you.
!

S rely you 4, i
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